
   
August 4, 2010    

Councillor John Filion, Chair  
Board of Health    

Dear Councillor Filion,   

Re: Report on the Review of Metrolinx Noise and Vibration Assessments   

At the June 8, 9 meeting City Council adopted a motion from the Parks & Environment 
Committee requesting the Medical Officer of Health and the Director of the Toronto 
Environment Office to review the Metrolinx noise and vibration study to ensure the 
acoustical accuracy of the study in relation to the new MP40 diesel trains or any other 
proposed diesel trains and to report back on any data that may be missing for every aspect 
of the Corridor.   

The August meeting of the Parks & Environment Committee has been cancelled and 
deferring the report to the new term would mean that the recommendations would not be 
timely in relation to Metrolinx’ process. I am requesting that it be placed on the agenda 
for the August 20 meeting of the Board of Health.  

Thank you for your consideration.   

Sincerely,   

Councillor Paul Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto Danforth         



                                  


